
Medical Provider Sought for Human Growth and Development Instruction 
In February 2017, the Whitefish Bay School District approved changes in the human growth and 
development (HGD) instruction based on the information provided by the Board established HGD 
advisory committee.  The approved program change is to work with a medical provider to provide a 
portion of the human growth and instruction curriculum to our third through fifth grade students at 
both Cumberland and Richards Elementary Schools.  The provider would also work with our 
current 6-12 health licensed staff to ensure we are providing medically accurate information in this 
area.   
 
The Human Growth and Development course is in addition to the regular Health curriculum and is 
structured into three sections: Social and Emotional Development, Physical Growth and 
Development, Preventative Safety Behaviors. 
 
 
Qualifications: 

 Holds a medical license and/or is registered as a nurse, nurse practitioner, or physician 

 Education or teaching experience preferred 
 

 
Responsibilities: 

 Deliver a 30-45 minute human growth and development lesson, to all District third graders 
at both elementary building and answer student questions (separated by identified gender) 
relating to the lesson 

 Deliver a 30-45 minute human growth and development lesson, to all District fourth graders 
at both elementary building and answer student questions (separated by identified gender)  
relating to the lesson 

 Deliver a 30-45 minute human growth and development lesson, to all District fifth graders at 
both elementary building and answer student questions (separated by identified gender) 
relating to the lesson 

 Help district administration provide a parent information overview presentation, hosted 
during the day and in the evening 

 Provide consultation services to our 6-12 Health educators in the area of Human Growth 
and Development (most likely through a scheduled meeting day and time) 

 
  
If interested in this position, please contact Maria Kucharski, Director of Teaching and Learning, for 
an application, at Maria.Kucharski@wfbschools.com or (414) 963-3927, by May 1, 2017.  
Applications are also located on the District website www.wfbschools.com under the Teaching and 
Learning Services homepage.
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